
 

Dear Club Leader:  

You’re encouraged to tune in to a premiere broadcast of Rotary’s People of Action: Champions of Inclusion 
event on 10 June, where you’ll meet six remarkable Champions of Inclusion. Their incredible work amplifies 
the power of marginalized populations while developing equitable and inclusive environments that welcome 
all people.  

This is an ideal opportunity to host a watch party with your club to find out more about these inspiring 
Champions who were honored at an event hosted by Rotary and the Desmond & Leah Tutu Legacy 
Foundation on 4 April in Cape Town, South Africa.  

This broadcast, which emphasizes the importance of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion at Rotary, will be 
available on demand through 30 September. You’re encouraged to use these graphics   to promote your 
watch party and share details of the broadcast on your club’s social media channels.  

Be sure to tune in on 10 June! 

Follow the event on our Facebook and LinkedIn pages.

 

 

Learn more about the broadcast 

 

https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/11MmEzO03mGGwLhrQLXbnWh2YDX2hO
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/11MmEBeXNykMHRujbgmdDqe7h4RrEt
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/11MmEALjdus5juKGJLyxygf5QgyDRA
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/11MmEAhEDqznV814igKRt6g4psfQ4H
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/11MmEzkltiNZ8oxPph9viMi1xPEeuV

